
Save the Date 
 

 

Tuesday, January 31, 2023 
UA Pulaski Technical College  

Campus Center Building Grand Hall A 
3000 West Scenic Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 

9:00 am-4:00 pm 

Hello Early Head Start-Child Care Representatives! Happy New Year! 

We found a space that is large enough for us to 

spread our wings and still be able to network and 

learn. Therefore, we will be meeting face-to-face 

this month for our quarterly meeting. Please be 

prepared to provide a brief update about your 

program. We want to hear about the fun and 

exciting things you are doing! 

We have an exciting agenda for your, whereby, we will be providing you with many updates, 

plus things that will help to enhance your program. The agenda will be sent out prior to this 

dynamic meeting. Plus, there will be more additional information provided at a later date.  

 

Please call or email Jackie Govan if you have 

any questions at: 501-371-0740 / 

jackie.govan@arheadstart.org. 

 


